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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant – Chief Operations Officer

Date: June 23, 2025

cc: Doug Williams, Diana Sircar, Mark Bradford

Re: Interlocal Agreement by and between Dallas County, Texas and the Coppell Independent School District 
for School Resource Deputies

The renewal for the 2025-26 Interlocal Agreement by and between Dallas County, Texas and the Coppell 
Independent School District for School Resource Deputies is for four school resource deputies to be 
located at Canyon Ranch Elementary, Richard J. Lee Elementary, Valley Ranch Elementary, and Coppell 
Middle School West at a total cost of $530,457.54.  The increase in cost from the 2024-25 school year 
was about two percent (2%).

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the Interlocal Agreement by and 
between Dallas County, Texas and the Coppell Independent School District for School Resource 
Deputies for the 2025-26 school year at a total cost of $530,457.54.


